
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
OVERSIGHT BOARD 

OF THE SUCCESSOR AGENCY TO 
LA QUINTA REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY 

 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
  
     NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Oversight Board of 
the Successor Agency to the La Quinta Redevelopment Agency scheduled for July 
22, 2015 has been cancelled.    
 
The next regular meeting will be held on Wednesday, August 5, 2015 at 2:00 p.m. 
in the Council Chambers located at La Quinta City Hall, 78-495 Calle Tampico, La 
Quinta, California. 
 

DECLARATION OF POSTING 
 

I, Pam Nieto, Oversight Board Secretary, do hereby declare that the foregoing 
Notice of Meeting Cancellation for the Oversight Board of the Successor Agency to 
the La Quinta Redevelopment Agency meeting of July 22, 2015, was posted on 
the outside entry to the Council Chambers at 78-495 Calle Tampico, and the 
bulletin boards at 78-630 Highway 111, and La Quinta Cove Post Office at 51-321 
Avenida Bermudas, on July 17, 2015. 
 
Dated:   July 17, 2015 
 
 
______________________________ 
PAM NIETO 
Oversight Board Secretary   

 

Oversight Board agendas and staff 
reports are now available on the City’s 

web page: www.la-quinta.org 
 


